
Friends of Boone County Arboretum Membership Meeting September 24, 2024 

6:00 PM in the Rouse Room at the Boone County Extension Office 

 

Attendance: Bob Carlin, Sylvia Schmidt, Jane Smith, Bill Smith, Steve Wills, Kitty Haberz, Brock 
MacKay, Ginny Yahl, Valerya Hyrne, Joe Kreyling, Scott Maddox, Stephanie Schenk, Jean Snyder, 
Leslie Sharp, Andrew Lightner, David Smith, Beth Rothdiener, Mark Rothdiener, Claire Selm, Josh 
Selm, Shannon Carlin 

 

Business meeting called to order. 

 

The Bylaws Committee, comprising Josh Selm, Scott Maddox, and Shannon Carlin, presented the 
proposed bylaw changes to the members and addressed their questions. Scott Maddox moved to 
accept the changes, and Stephanie Schenk seconded the motion. The motion was approved. 

 

Business meeting adjourned. 

 

Remaining time together was filled with a special guest presentation from Bridget Striker, 
Preservation Planner with the Boone County Planning Commission, about the history of the land 
Boone County Arboretum occupies, and the families living on/ around it over the past century. 

 

Next scheduled membership meeting: December 3, 2025. 

 

 

 


